
 

 

Our Reference: KHD/SB* 

24th April 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

At the start of a new term, I would usually be welcoming you all back from your Easter break and 

outlining plans for the term ahead. However, this week, as you will see from Mr King’s letter attached, 

we have made it a priority to contact every student and I am pleased to report that we have already 

managed to contact over 80% of the school community. 

 

Until further notice, we will remain open for some groups of students and as such, there are a small 

number of staff here every day. The rest of the staff are working from home so please do feel you can 

contact us should you need to. 

 

I am also pleased to report that Mr Robinson, assisted by Ms Finan, has produced almost 700 PPE visors 

(we’re hoping to have made a thousand by the end of next week), some of which will be going to staff 

at St George’s Hospital and the rest will be distributed by Helpful Engineering UK. My thanks go to 

them both for their support with this. 

 

Wishing you all my very best for the weeks ahead. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

K. Heard 

 

Mrs K Heard 

Headteacher 

 

 


